
Extended Resource supply list 2023-2024
Required for student
1 backpack
1 leak proof water bottle (cans, open bottles, cups will NOT be allowed)
1 standard zippered pencil pouch
2 boxes 8 count Crayola jumbo Crayons
4 containers of Play-Doh (any color)
1 pack of 4+ thin Expo dry erase markers (any color)
1 set of over-ear headphones for computer
1 pack of 4+ Elmers disappearing purple glue sticks
4 sturdy pocket folders (any color, theme, school appropriate character

welcome!)
1 pack My First Ticonderoga (fat) pencils
1 child sized scissors
1 change of clothes (seasonally appropriate) to be kept at school at all times

in a labeled Ziploc bag (including socks and underwear). We will contact you
if we need more.

**If your child is still working on potty training, you are required to provide all
necessary materials such as Pull-ups and wipes. As we work with you and your
child on potty training, we ask that you dress your child in easy up and down
clothing (elastic waist pants, no rompers or overalls)

Requested for classroom
Boxes of Kleenex
Containers of disinfecting wipes
Bottles of hand sanitizer
1 Box of snack sized bags
1 Box of sandwich sized
1 Box of gallon sized bags
Box of snacks to share (please see back for more information regarding snacks)

● Please write your child’s name on the outside of the bag(s) holding all
supplies.

● Please write your child’s name on backpack, water bottle, headphones, and
any clothing/jackets.

● $15 for class t-shirt due at parent meeting on August 3.
● $25 materials fee due at parent meeting on August 3.
● School supplies may be brought to the parent meeting on August 3.

Parent meeting will be held on Thursday, August 3 at 5:30-6:00pm. Please
make every effort to attend. This will be a time to review school policies,
classroom procedures, and get to know your child’s teacher.



Periodically throughout the year, parents will be asked to send in snacks for the
classroom. Our school district provides breakfast and lunch at no cost to parents,
but snacks are not provided by the school. If possible, please purchase snacks in
large quantities to keep our snack tub full of options for the kiddos.

We are a nut-free school. Please consider snacks that are finger foods (not
requiring utensils). Cookies, candy and chips are not recommended.

Some safe snacks include (but not limited to):

● Applesauce POUCHES (not cups)
● Sensible Portions Veggie Straws
● Ritz (or similar) cheese sandwich crackers
● Goldfish (or similar) cheese crackers
● Cheezit (or similar) cheese crackers
● Pretzels
● Graham crackers (Teddy Grahams, Scooby Snacks, etc.)
● Chewy (or similar) chocolate chip granola bars
● NutriGrain (or similar) fruit bars


